Mr. Leonard hxe,
University of Kansas.

Dear Leonard: _ o

I wish to extend my sincere congratulations for the
recognition that the administration has given your exceptional
talent. I lmow of no one who has the ability, combined with a
most pleasing personality, to do such an exceptional job for
which they have picked you, as you have. It will be a great
plmuro 'bo work with you. o

S8incerely yours,

Direoter of Physical lduoa‘bion.
Vlrliw Ma‘b'ball Coash,




